Dear House Members of the Human Services Committee,

I want to thank you for the time and energy you are putting into all the health legislation before you. I am writing to you IN SUPPORT OF HB 1328: Relating to vitamin D screening and testing and to self insurance health plans.

I believe we could improve the quality of life and the health of so many people if they were able to get tested affordably. For many, it would require insurance coverage. I encourage you to support this bill.

Thank you for your consideration,

Tara Dukart Hazen, ND